
 
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
AWARD OF CONTRACT RECOMMENDATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR CAMPUS SIGNS 
RFP 12-005 – OPENED ON 5/7/2012 

 
 
On April 20, 2012, a request for proposal was issued for the purchase and installation of campus 
marquee signs. This request for proposal was in response to the numerous requests from campuses 
requesting these signs to be installed at their campuses. 
 
One proposal was received.  The proposer has provided and installed signs for the District in the past 
and their pricing and performance was satisfactory. 
 
The Purchasing Department is recommending Lone Star Signs of West Texas, Inc. to be awarded the 
contract for providing and installing campus signs based on the District’s recommendation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA  
Director of Purchasing 


